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THORNSETT CLASS ORGANISATION 2022-23 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As we come towards the end of another school year, we are able to share the class organisation for our 
next school year. Classes will be organised as follows: 
 
Sett Class (Reception / Year One) 
Mrs Tong will be class teacher and continue to be supported by Mrs Ward, Miss Allen and Mrs J Turner. 
 
Goyt Class (Year Two / Year Three) 
Mrs Belli will return as class teacher and be supported by Mr Lever. 
 
Mersey Class (Year Four / Year Five / Year Six) 
Mr Senior will be class teacher and be supported by Miss Schofield, Mrs C Turner, Mrs Griffiths and Mrs 
Shandley. 

 
As always, we utilise our excellent ratio of staff to children to facilitate learning in smaller groups. Mrs J 
Turner, and other staff, will also deliver a wide range of weekly additional intervention / support sessions 
to small groups of children. 
 
On Wednesday 13th July there will be a transition day – Year Six will be at High School, whilst Reception 
to Year Five will meet up as their classes outlined above.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr Parry and the Thornsett Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


